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Community Invited to CZM Meeting For Review of
Yacht Haven Grande Marina's Reconstruction and
Dredging

CZM Commission to evaluate major permit for marina development
and environmental impact
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The Department of Planning and Natural Resources has announced an important meeting of the
St. Croix Committee of the Virgin Islands Coastal Zone Management Commission, set to occur on
Tuesday, February 13, 2024, at 4:00 p.m.

Meeting Agenda and Details

https://viconsortium.com/vi-community_center/virgin-islands-community-invited-to-czm-meeting-for-review-of-yacht-haven-grande-marina-s-reconstruction-and-dredging


The meeting, to be conducted via the video conferencing platform Microsoft Teams, will discuss a
key application from YHUSVI Marina, LLC. The application pertains to the re-design,
construction, and dredging of part of Phase II of the Marina at Yacht Haven Grande, located in
Marina Area A-4 Long Bay St. Thomas Harbor, St. Thomas, Virgin Islands.

Participation Instructions

Members of the public who wish to participate in this meeting can join using the provided
Meeting ID: 253 487 228 572 and Passcode: 92xzzH. Additionally, there is an option to join via a
video conferencing device using the details 457788087@t.plcm.vc and Video Conference ID: 118
600 700 5.

This notice comes directly from Jean-Pierre L. Oriol, the Commissioner of the Department of
Planning and Natural Resources.
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